
Attention:  An Important Announcement 
Take a walk down memory lane as George Street PS and Upper Canada Daycare 

prepares to close their doors in June of 2015. 

It’s a celebration of what was, what is and what will be. 

 
              
              
              
              
              
              
    

 
Join us 

Saturday, May 23, 2015 

10:00-2:00 

George Street Public School 

Read our blog @ 

www.georgestreetps.blogspot.com 

 

George Street PS  
and  

Upper Canada Daycare 
are 

Moving Locations 

We are looking for artifacts, pictures, stories, 
and memorabilia about George Street past and 
present.  If you have anything to share or 
contribute to our walk down memory lane you 
can bring it into the office at George Street 
with your name on it and we will return it to 
you when the celebration is over. 


